Peter Hains, Chair 24 Barton Road · Haslingfield Cambridge · CB23 1LL p.hains105@btinternet.com



www.henrymorris.org Registered Charity number: 311419

## **Interview Travel Bursaries**

Trustees offer financial support to enable applicants to travel to Cambridge for interviews. We are conscious that travel costs increase year on year, and we do not want students to be deterred from applying because of the expense.

- For journeys of 20 to 25 miles in each direction (e.g. from Huntingdon and Chatteris), we offer a one-off payment of £15.00.
- For journeys of 25 to 40 miles in each direction (e.g. from Ramsey and March), we offer a one-off payment of £20.00.
- For journeys of over 40 miles (e.g. from Wisbech), we offer a one-off payment of £25.00.

## How to apply

If you wish to be considered for a travel bursary, then when you apply to the Henry Morris Memorial Trust for a financial award, please attach a covering letter or a covering note in your e-mail, explaining how far you will have to travel.

Please give your bank details. Your request will be considered by the Chairman and the Treasurer and, if approved, we will do our best to transfer the funds before the interviews take place.

## Thinking about the Planet

When you plan your trip to Cambridge, and when you plan your project, please give a thought to sustainable travel, and use public transport if you can. We realise this will not be possible for everyone, but we hope that you will bear it in mind.